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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you are looking forward to the bank holiday weekend. 
 
The school Governors met earlier this week and confirmed the appointment of Sarah 
Hanley as our Headteacher for the new school year in September 2024.  
 
The interview panel was impressed by Sarah's experience and her vision for the 
school's future. They also noted Sarah's dedication to ensuring that Grandpont 
provides an excellent learning environment and a safe space for the children in our 
care. 
 
The Governors are looking forward to working with Sarah, and we are excited about 
the school's future. 
 
I’m sure you will join me in thanking Sarah and Karen, alongside the staff team, for 
their hard work over the last half term; we really appreciate their efforts and are 
grateful for their support. 
 
Have a good weekend. 
 
Best wishes 
 
John Palmer 
Chair of Grandpont Governors 
 
PS 
If you’re interested in learning more about the role of the Governors, the work we do, 
and the time commitment involved, please feel free to contact me 

(john.palmer@grandpontnurseryschool.co.uk),   or 

Amber Grant (amber.grant@grandpontnurseryschool.co.uk),    or 

Taryn Grant (taryn.grant@grandpontnurseryschool.co.uk). 

 

 

http://www.grandpontnurseryschool.co.uk/
mailto:john.palmer@grandpontnurseryschool.co.uk
mailto:amber.grant@grandpontnurseryschool.co.uk
mailto:taryn.grant@grandpontnurseryschool.co.uk

